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Madam Presidént,

My delegation welcomes the participation of the Japan in
the second cycle of the UPR process and thank them for present
the update national report to the working group.

My delegation commends the efforts of the government to
promote Human Rights Education particularly in the national
school system. |

Madam president,

My delegation would like to make the following
recommendations to consider of the of Japan

- Take legal measures to adopt a comprehensive law on child
rights and fully bring in line the legislation with the Convention
as well as adopting and implementing a national plan of action
for children to address inequalities in income and living .

- Take legal measures to eliminate on discrimination against
children of ethnic minorities, non-Japanese nationality and
children with disabilities. ‘

Finally, Madam pi'ésident, to Reinforce its efforts to protect
Rights to migrant workers and prepare favourable working

conditions.

Thank you .



